
Santa Rosa Superintendent Vacancy 
 
 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
Santa Rosa Consolidated Schools 
Santa Rosa, New Mexico  
 
The Santa Rosa Consolidated Schools Board of Education is seeking an experienced and 
dedicated educational leader to become the district’s fourth superintendent in twenty-five years. 
The Santa Rosa Consolidated Schools serves over 650 students K-12 in Guadalupe County in 
central New Mexico.  
 
Salary will be in the $95,000-$105,000 range and is negotiable depending upon qualifications 
and experience. An excellent benefits package is also available and will be negotiated by the 
Board with the successful applicant.  
 
Candidates may obtain the electronic application package from 
srcssuperintendentsearch@gmail.com. Dr. Hugh Prather-505.321.1467-may be contacted for 
any questions.  
 
The application process closes Friday, April 12, 2019 and the electronic applications must be 
received by that date to be considered. 
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